
 

 

 

 

Notice 2023.01  
Construction 

 

To: 

IDOT purchasing and contracting staff, those identified under subsection (c) of Section 5-45 
of the State Officials and Employees Ethics Act who have the authority to participate in the 
award of State contracts and any other IDOT procurement and contracting staff for 
procurements under the jurisdiction of the Chief Procurement Officer for IDOT Construction 
and Construction-related procurements. 

From: Bill Grunloh – Chief Procurement Officer 

Date: 7/18/2023 

Subject: Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Accessibility Annual Training 

 

In 2022, the State of Illinois mandated that all state employees be required to annually complete 
Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and Accessibility training offered through the States One Net training 
platform. Considering this new training opportunity and in accordance with (30 ILCS 500/50-85), I 
hereby prescribe the above-mentioned statewide Diversity and Inclusion training as appropriate for 
the jurisdiction of the Chief Procurement Officer for the Illinois Department of Transportation for 
Construction and Construction-related procurements as satisfying the training requirements as 
described in (30 ILCS 500/50-85).  

  


